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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF LUCENA CITY
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30 Jun 2025
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 244  s. 2025

LUCENA DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE
CONDUCT OF STATIC DISPLAY

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors — SGOD & CID
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School DRRM Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to the letter of invitation from the Lucena City Disaster Risk
Reduction and Management Office (LCDRRMO), this Office is encouraging all
interested public and private schools to participate on the conduct of Static
Display on July 2-4, 2025, 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the Ground Floor Lucena City
Government Complex, Brgy. Mayao Kanluran, Lucena City.

o 5 This initiative aims to raise awareness about how to properly navigate and
utilize emergency equipment, ensuring its effective use during times of crisis.

3 For further inquiries, clarifications, and other related concerns, you may
contact Ms. Preciosa Marie T. Alba, Project Development Officer II-DRRM, at 0943-
573-6010, or Ms. Sheena B. Cabaddu of LCDRRMO, at 0909-311-4235.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SUSAN DL. ORIBIANA
Schools Division Superintendent
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Encl: As stated

1)

N Address: Lucena West | ES Compound, M.L. Tagarao St. Brgy. llayang lyam, Lucena City
@ Contact Nos.: (042) 421-4161/421-4162/421-5137

5 "" Email Address: lucena.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedlucena.com




Republic of the Philippines
CITY GOVERNMENT OF LUCENA
LUCENA CITY DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE

June 23, 2025

SUSAN DL. ORIBIANA
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Thru: Ms. Preciosa Marie Babiera Tiongson-alba
Focal Person for School DRRM

Dear Ma’am Oribiana,

Greetings of peace and good health!

In observance of National Disaster Resilience Month (NDRM) this July, the Lucena City
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office (LCDRRMO) is pleased to announce the
conduct of a Static Display with the theme “ETHNICAL CULTURE / BAGANI / MODERN
BAYANI” This initiative aims to raise awareness about how to properly navigate and utilize
emergency equipment, ensuring its effective use during times of crisis.

We respectfully seek your esteemed support in this noble endeavor. Your active participation will
significantly contribute to the success of this activity.
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Event Details:

© Date: July 2-4, 2025

© Time: 08:00 AM - 5:00 PM

© Venue: Ground Floor Lucena City Government Complex, Brgy. Mayao Kanluran, Lucena
City
For further inquiries, you may contact Ms. Sheena B. Cabaddu at mobile number 0909-311-4235.

We look forward to your support and involvement in this meaningful activity.

Very truly yours, /

Jé@v. NDRANO
GDH-I {CDRRMO



